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1. Robert P.

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Parkwood

4. Poshusta.R@Gmail.com

5. 03/23/2015

6. 145th Station Area

7. Hello City Council,
I am currently a resident on 155th and a new to the neighborhood. One of the biggest selling
 points to moving into the area for myself was the fact that a light rail station would be with-in
 walking distance of my house once it is built. Providing easy access to the rest of the greater
 Seattle Area. I am not naive in thinking that development will follow the light rail station and I am
 a support of intelligent rezoning of the area surrounding the station. I am looking forward to
 having little restaurants, cafes, and shops within walking distance of my house. Aurora is not a
 walk able neighborhood and a redeveloped "145th and I-5" would improve the quality of life for
 those living in the area.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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